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From: Lynda Hayes <lmhayes2004@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 11:01 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Dear Mr. Hill, 

As a citizen of Sandoval County, I am appalled and disgusted by the behavior of the majority of the County 
Commission in trying to promote fracking without environmental protections in my county. 

My understanding is that they are so eager to promote fracking that they are actually in violation of democratic 
processes required by law.  I also understand that the chair of the Planning and Zoning Commission resigned 
over their undemocratic practices. 

Are these commissioners supposed to be representing the interests of the Oil and Gas industry or their 
constituents?  Apparently, they are ignoring their constituents in their enthusiasm to support fracking. 

There has to be a stop put to this behavior.  How can we protect ourselves, our health and safety, and our 
property values against this commission? 

Lynda Hayes 
Rio Rancho, New Mexico 


